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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear parents /carers

Following the recent reports in the media regarding the Coronavirus, we would like to reassure parents we are talking to the children about basic hygiene.

The most recent recommendations from “The World Health Organisation”, to prevent infection spread include hand washing; covering mouth and nose when coughing and sneezing and, thoroughly cooking meat and eggs. 

In school, we are promoting regular hand washing and we are teaching children about essential personal hygiene.
This supports the government’s current advice and position on minimizing the spread of the virus. We will continue to monitor government advice and update you with any changes.

If you have any concerns please contact us on 01543 226070.

Yours sincerely

Miss J Davies

Headteacher
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